
  
 

 

 
January 10, 2012 
 
 
PAM SHANNON, DIRECTOR 
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL RULES CLEARINGHOUSE 
ONE EAST MAIN STREET, SUITE 401 
PO BOX 2536 
MADISON WI  53701-2536 
 
  Also sent via email to:   clearing.house@legis.wisconsin.gov 
     and  admin-code-register@legis.wisconsin.gov 
     and  doaadminrules@wisconsin.gov 

 
Re: Submission of Proposed Rule for Review 
 
 
Dear Ms. Shannon: 
 
In accord with Wis. Stat. § 227.15 (1), the Department of Employee Trust Funds is 
submitting a proposed rule change for Clearinghouse review.  Enclosed please find a copy 
of the proposed amendment to the administrative rule relating to Wisconsin Retirement 
System compliance with the Internal Revenue Code which also contains a Notice of Public 
Hearing for this rule, and analysis. Enclosed, please also find a copy to the Fiscal Estimate 
and Economic Impact Analysis.  
 
The scope statement for this rule, SS 079-12, was approved by the Governor on October 2, 
2012, published in Register No. 682 on October 31, 2012 and approved by the Secretary of 
the Department, Robert Conlin, on November 15, 2012. 

 

A public hearing on the proposed rule change has been scheduled for February 13, 2013, at 
2:00 p.m. in Conference Room GB at the Department of Employee Trust Funds, 801 West 
Badger Road, Madison, Wisconsin. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Alice McGreevy 
Compliance Officer, Office of Policy, Privacy and Compliance 
Telephone: (608) 267-2354 
FAX:  (608) 267-4549 

STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Department of Employee Trust Funds 
Robert J. Conlin  

SECRETARY 

 

801 W Badger Road 

PO Box 7931 

Madison WI  53707-7931 

 

1-877-533-5020 (toll free) 

Fax (608) 267-4549 

http://etf.wi.gov 
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